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-----Original Message-----

From: Anthony Clifford 
Sent: Sunday, 29 July 2018 11:52 AM 

To: AHPRA Feedback 

Subject: Reference DR van Gend 

To whom it may concem, 

I have read in today's Sunday Telegraph an article written by Miranda 

Devine detailing the over zealous reaction AHPRA have had in respect 

to DR van Gends retweets. 

Your role as a authority over medical pra.ctitioners can not go as far 

as to prevent doctors having personal opinions. 

I urge your body to concentrate on your core business and not trend 

related social issues of the moment. 

Regards, 

Anthony Clifford 

Sent from my iPhone 




